2004 porsche cayenne tail lights

One problem related to tail light switch has been reported for the Porsche Cayenne. The most
recently reported issues are listed below. Please also check out the statistics and reliability
analysis of the Porsche Cayenne based on all problems reported for the Cayenne. While driving
at approx 60 mph, I encountered traffic ahead and took my foot off the accelerator, however the
car began accelerating. I tried lifting the pedal with my foot, no luck, applied the brakes and the
car slowed, however, when I removed my foot from the brake, the Cayenne continued to
accelerate. The cruise control had not been activated and was off. I kept pressing the gas pedal
and releasing it at least a dozen times and finally the Cayenne stopped accelerating on its own,
only to lose any control to accelerate. I coasted into a parking lot and stopped the car. Turned it
off and restarted - I was able to drive, however acceleration was very slow and gear indicator on
the dash cluster displayed a black 'd' in an orange square. This is a symbol that does not exist
in the owners manual. The car shifted through gears normally. I turned the car off for a few
minutes and restarted. Gear selection indicator appeared normal and I was able to drive off,
however acceleration was still veryslow. Drove home with the rapid acceleration repeating itself
again and then stopping after a few miles. The only reason this did not cause a crash is the
massive braking power of the Cayenne and astute driving. I ran diagnostic software when I
made it home and there was an "accelerator module" failure reported. The tail lights, alarm,
central locking, and the ability to open the tailgate at all have also failed - "rear lighting control
module" failure. So while driving, my tail lights failed, car accelerated uncontrollably and failed
to accelerate in a safe normal manner. This is a major safety issue and should be promptly
addressed!. Car Problems. Tail Light Switch problem 1. Other Exterior Lighting related problems
of the Porsche Cayenne. Tail Light Switch problems 1. Headlights problems. Exterior Lighting
problems. Hazard Flashing Warning Light Unit problems. KS Lighting Sonar Lighting. Prev 1
Next. D technology allows you to signal faster and brighter for optimum safety, as well as to
remain highly visible in dark and inclement conditions. KS Porsche Cayenne L. Smoke Tail
Lamps are made using superior materials and constructed by precise CAD engineering to
assure long life, quality, and performance. With a relatively simple installation, you could enjoy
the benefits of faster light response time as well as increasing the visibility of your signaling
and braking. Best of all, these Sonar Cayenne L. Also, due to their bulb-less design, they are
more resistant to leaking and fogging up than the other styles of tail lens available. Sonar aka
Spyder has long been the most popular brand of aftermarket custom lighting for your Porsche
Cayenne, and for good reason due to their large selection, striking designs, and affordability.
Sonar has long been an innovator in new and unique taillight designs, despite their relatively
smaller size compared to other lighting companies. All Sonar tail lights are designed for
function and durability, and add that custom look and feel for your Porsche Cayenne. These
Sonar Porsche Cayenne Black LED Tail Lights, like all the other projector head lights, taillamps,
and fog lights on our site, come complete with both sides, and should be street legal in most
communities. These Sonar Porsche Cayenne Smoke LED Tail Lights, like all the other projector
head lights, taillamps, and fog lights on our site, come complete with both sides, and should be
street legal in most communities. These Sonar Porsche Cayenne Chrome LED Tail Lights, like
all the other projector head lights, taillamps, and fog lights on our site, come complete with both
sides, and should be street legal in most communities. QTY: 0. All rights reserved. User Rating.
Free Continental US. In Stock Ships out in 24 to 72 hours. Avert immoderate danger in your
motoring by guaranteeing that your car has the safety parts that you need. When you selected
the Porsche, you invested in a car with great performance and considerable power; you should
ensure that investment with the right components. A great-looking Porsche fully utilizes an
unmatched power house alongside its sensitive suspension. The Porsche Cayenne Tail Light is
a important safety element, allowing greater visibility after sundown or during poor conditions.
These units frequently combine the function of brake lights and turn indicators in a sole
element; they can have an warning signal as well. Your element has to be replaced if the glass
is broken or the light stops working. No one can give you a better price on quality aftermarket
parts than we will all year long. We make live help available so that shoppers can get the correct
part that they have to have. They are available for the following Porsche Cayenne years: , , , , , , ,
, , , , , 15, 14, 13, 12, 11, 10, 09, 08, 06, 05, 04, This part is also sometimes called Porsche
Cayenne Taillights. We stock tail light parts for most Porsche models including , Boxster ,
Cayman , Panamera , , , and The Porsche tail light assembly was received promptly, was well
packaged, and was exactly as described. Very satisfied! Looks great, and with a YouTube video
I found showing its installation, it was a breeze. It took about 10 minutes to remove the
damaged light assembly and install the new one. I ordered a new tail light for my Porsche
Cayenne on a Monday. Shipping was free which I appreciated since the part came from a
warehouse in California - I live in Ohio. I tracked my order and a week later it arrived. I was
pleased that it was a genuine Porsche part. Well done! Fast shipping, intact, exactly as

described. Couldn't ask for better service. Definitely exceeded my expectations as a first-time
customer. Skip to main content Menu. Close X. Call To Order: To return a part, simply submit a
support ticket within 30 days of ordering and we will issue you an RMA number to return your
product. See customer service page for refund and return details. We scour the web to make
sure PartsGeek always has low prices. You can buy with confidence! Click to Enlarge. Genuine
W Tail Light Assembly. Product SKU: W Shipping Options: Ground, Overnight, 2 Day. Product
SKU: Shipping Options: Free Ground Shipping. Genuine 11 Tail Light Assembly. Genuine 02
Tail Light Assembly. Read more reviews. Catalog: A. Vehicle Porsche Cayenne. Catalog: G.
Your question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or customers who bought this
product. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a question. Please enter a
question. High durability new material with UV coating to protect harmful sun light while provide
long lasting light output performance. Skip to main content. FREE delivery: March 3 - 8. Only 8
left in stock - order soon. Add to Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work
hard to protect your security and privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your
information during transmission. Learn more. Ships from. Sold by. Include Add a Protection
Plan:. No deductibles or added costs. Parts, labor and shipping included. Drops, spills and
cracked screens covered from day one for portable products only. Other breakdowns covered
after the manufacturer's warranty expires. If we can't repair it, we'll replace it or reimburse the
purchase price with an Amazon e-gift card. Plans are only valid for new or certified refurbished
products purchased in the last 30 days with no pre-existing damage. Protection plan documents
will be delivered via email within 24 hours of purchase. Add No Thanks. Visit the AmeriLite
Store. Color: Smoke. About this item This fits your. Customers who viewed this item also
viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1. Previous page. SPPC L. Next page. Featured items
you may like. What other items do customers buy after viewing this item? Compare with similar
items. Register a free business account. Have a question? There was a problem completing
your request. Please try your search again later. Product information Color: Smoke Technical
Details. Would you like to tell us about a lower price? Customers who bought this item also
bought. See questions and answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead,
our system considers things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer bought the item on
Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. Top reviews Most recent Top
reviews. Top reviews from the United States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now.
Please try again later. Color: Red Verified Purchase. Great looking tail lights replacement. Very
happy with its function and appearance. Had these on for several months now. Easy plug and
play installation if you have replaced the tail light bulbs on the Cayenne before same steps ,
then it is effortless. They have great customer service. Had an issue with one of the tail lights,
contacted their customer service and they immediately sent out the replacement without
wanting the concerned tail light first. It was hassle free as opposed to certain stores in Ebay
where they would rather have the defective part first then they'll send and replace that said part.
Will most definitely purchase from their products and store again. Color: Smoke Verified
Purchase. They are plug and play but they will throw codes. One person found this helpful.
Perfect fit taillights are exactly as described! Very prompt delivery and arrived flawless! Makes
my Porsche look like new, Thank You! I Love the upgraded look they give to my Cayenne. Well
made bright when on at night. Smoked look good in the daytime as well. Installation was easy.
Lights look great and work well. Great look. Fits very good and looks also. See all reviews.
There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free
delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English
Choose a language for shopping. Porsche Chandler Parts Store. Amazon Music Stream millions
of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud
storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling
Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the
go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane
Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring
Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new
products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it a second life. Your
question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or customers who bought this product.
Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a question. Please enter a question. This
product is an aftermarket product that is designed and sold by Auto Parts Avenue. This is NOT
manufactured or sold by the listed vehicle brand. These taillights are designed to replace the
stock taillights that adds an improved appearance and safety for the vehicle. This is a complete
set that includes Left and Ride Sides. Designed to enhances the styling of the vehicle to create
a different look. Installation is easy as these taillights directly replace the original taillights, but
we do recommend having them professionally installed. SPPC is the answer to all your

performance lighting needs. With over 30 years of manufacturing experience, SPPC is a
company that is trusted for quality, innovative styling, and accountability. The taillights are one
of the most important parts of a vehicle for the driver's safety. Having a proper functioning
taillight will allow the driver to be seen at night and in bad weather conditions. Improve visibility
for a safer driving experience The vehicle will be more noticeable to other drivers when it is dark
outside. Designed for quality and durability Engineered and tested for strength to ensure
longevity from the elements. Elevate visibility for stress-free driving Upgrade the vehicle
taillights will create a brighter beam of light for improved visibility. Enhance vehicle appearance
Create a unique appearance with a new pair of taillights and help increase the resale value of
the vehicle. Skip to main content. FREE delivery: March 4 - 9. In Stock. Add to Cart. Secure
transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect your security and privacy. Our
payment security system encrypts your information during transmission. Learn more. Ships
from. Sold by. SPPC L. Brand: SPPC. About this item This fits your. Customers who viewed this
item also viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1. Previous page. Next page. Customers also
viewed these products. Compare with similar items. Register a free business account. Have a
question? There was a problem completing your request. Please try your search again later.
Product information Technical Details. Would you like to tell us about a lower price? Important
information Safety Information no. Legal Disclaimer This product is an aftermarket product that
is designed and sold by Auto Parts Avenue. Product Description. Compatible With: Porsche
Cayenne These taillights are designed to replace the stock taillights that adds an improved
appearance and safety for the vehicle. Why is it important to replace taillights on vehicles?
Benefits of replacing taillights. See questions and answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings
calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer
bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. Top reviews
Most recent Top reviews. Top reviews from the United States. There was a problem filtering
reviews right now. Please try again later. Verified Purchase. Fit like a charm and worked
immediately. Excellent build quality. Very clear. No bulb warning lights. My only complaint is
that the reversing lights are bulbs and not LEDs but they still look clean and factory. Easy
installation, comes with bulbs and fits perfectly also gives a more stylish look. They look great!
Way better looking than factory and also way brighter! Great buy fits right in with ease and
plugs right in no problem! Perfect fit and no warning lights after install. Love them, updated my
Cayenne S looks! One person found this helpful. Fit as expected and aesthetically very nice.
Perfect fit for S. No warning light at all. Light intensity seems perfect too. Would have been 5
star if not for the indicator and reverse lights being standard bulbs. Looks great on my porshe.
Fits like a glove lo
2002 vw beetle tail light replacement
chevy impala fuse box diagram
2013 lexus rx 350 owners manual
oks great. See all reviews. Pages with related products. See and discover other items: porsche
cayenne brake parts , Porsche Parts. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn
more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us.
Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Autocare Depot. Amazon
Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers.
Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on
Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids
Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital
Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals
and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon
Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it
a second life.

